
From: Allison MacEwen
To: Jaclynne Hamel; Cheryl Mosher
Subject: FW: No to DP Murphy
Date: Monday, July 10, 2023 11:24:49 AM

-----Original Message-----
From: Allison MacEwen
Sent: Thursday, July 6, 2023 3:13 PM
Subject: FW: No to DP Murphy

-----Original Message-----
From: Judy Lowther [mailto:judylynnlowther@gmail.com]
Sent: Thursday, July 6, 2023 12:58 PM
To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>
Subject: No to DP Murphy

As a community member I am sending this to say NO to another Gas Station/ Convenience store in the Borden-
carleton PEI area. Another one would just put at least one store in our community out of business. There is no need
for another Gas or Convenience Store outlet! Judy and Keith Lowther

Sent from my iPhone
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